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The Honorable Blaine Finch, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 519-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Finch: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2580 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2580 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, a consumer reporting agency may charge a fee not exceeding $5 for 

placing, temporarily lifting or removing a security freeze.  HB 2580 would remove this fee and 

strike language that prohibits a consumer reporting agency from charging a fee to a victim of 

identity theft for placing, temporarily lifting or removing a security freeze on a consumer report, 

provided that at the time of requesting a freeze the victim provides to the agency a valid copy of a 

police report, investigative report or complaint the consumer has filed with a law enforcement 

agency. 

 

 The Office of Judicial Administration indicates that any fiscal effect which may result from 

the enactment of HB 2580 would be negligible. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

cc: Ashley Michaelis, Judiciary 

 Willie Prescott, Office of the Attorney General  


